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Onsite Flu Vaccine Clinic

To improve the health and safety of our workforce, Gundersen Health System is offering on-site flu shot clinics to our area employers. The flu has a significant impact on flu-related illnesses, hospitalizations, healthcare costs and lost workdays.  An annual flu shot is the best way to prevent getting the flu.  

On-site flu shot clinics often begin mid-October. The on-site flu clinics are for anyone 18 years of age or older. 

Pricing is based on a sliding fee schedule based on the number of employees that need to be vaccinated – for more information on pricing and possible additional fees, please contact us directly.
	
Two payment options are available for on-site flu shot clinics.
1. File insurance for Quartz Health Plan members
2. Invoice employer

PLEASE NOTE:   It is the responsibility of the employer (not Gundersen staff) to allow their employee a flu shot based on their form of payment. Gundersen will not be taking payments from individual employees. 

To schedule, or for more information.
Please contact Gundersen Business Health Services by phone (608-785-8700) or email at Businesshealthservices@gundersenhealth.og.


We look forward to hearing from you!


Gundersen Health System Business Health Services Team
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